
“Fill the Bin” with School and Classroom supplies starting Friday, July 24 thru           
Saturday, Aug. 1st, benefiting students at St. Patrick Academy and St. Charles            
Borromeo Parish School.  Please help students at both schools as they prepare to start 
the new school year.  We are looking for pencils, pens, notebooks, backpacks, masks, 
hand sanitizers, copy paper, mouse pads, headphones… for a full list please visit our 
website: cfcssacramento.org/events.   

Supply drop-off is at St. Mary Cemetery & Funeral Center parking lot (6509 Fruitridge 
Road, Sacramento) Monday to Saturday hours from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm and Sunday  
July 26th from 10 am to 3 pm.  If you have questions, please call Nicole Zamora, Dir. Of 
Community Outreach, at 916-840-2138 or email nzamora@cfcssacramento.org.  
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